
May 23, 2025

The Honorable Tom Cole
Chairman
Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Del Amo Boulevard Bridge Replacement and Roadway 
Improvement Project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 
City of Cerritos, located at 18125 Bloomfield Avenue, Cerritos, CA 90703.

The funding would be used for the realignment and expansion of the Del Amo Boulevard Bridge 
to improve motorist and pedestrian safety. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 
because the project will dramatically improve traffic flow for the thousands of motorists who 
traverse the Del Amo Boulevard Bridge while traveling between Los Angeles and Orange 
County.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 
USC 133, the Surface Transportation Block Grant (STBG) Program.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.

Sincerely,

Derek T. Tran
Member of Congress


